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Friday 18th June 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
As we continue to work through the ever-changing government guidance, our priority is always the safety and 
wellbeing of our children and our families. Coming to the end of the school year, coupled with transition into new 
classes and schools, can bring about a lot of emotions. I want you to know that as a school team, we are here for 
you - if there is anything you need support with, let us know – we are here to help. This could look like access to 
resources, referrals for support or just a coffee and listening ear.  
 
On that note, I thought it would be useful to share with you, at various points throughout the year, some reminders 
about key people you can contact in school if you have any safeguarding concerns. Similarly, safeguarding issues 
locally and nationally change over time, as things such as new apps and online games present new  
and different risks to children. We felt that updates about these risks, as well as useful resources  
for help advice, would be helpful to you. You will receive the bulletin via email - look out for it and  
if there is any other advice that you feel you would benefit from, please do let us know. 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Head of School 

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

WORSHIP This term, in worship, we will be focusing on the value of truthfulness. 
Our worship next week of term, will focus on ‘Telling the whole story’. If your child would like 
to write a prayer for worship this week, please share with your class teacher.  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Congratulations to this week’s 
Headteacher Award winners. 
Bumblebees: Jaxson and Freddie 
Squirrels: Lyla and Piotr 
Otters: Conor, Grace 
Badgers: Declan and Rhys 
 

NEWS 
Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 

Events at a glance: 
 
Class Photographs: 29th June 2021 
PD Day: 12th July 2021  
Last day of term: 23rd July 2021 

Click here to view what our students 
have been up to recently. 
 

Happy birthday to Piotr, who celebrates 

his birthday today! 

Requirements for PE 
If children wear studs in their ears when they attend school, these MUST be removed for PE. Staff will not 
be able to remove earrings or put them back in, so children must be able to do this themselves or should 
not wear their earrings to school on the day they have PE.  
 

PD Day 
The normal PD in the Spring term was postponed, due to lockdown, and has been moved to the 12th of 
July 2021. Please note that school will be closed to pupils on that day.  

 
Village Hall Parking 
The builder from the site opposite the village hall has been in touch to say that the signs he has put up on 
the access road are not relevant to our parents parking on the village hall - please continue to park there!  
 
  
 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

